
 

Check us out on the web http://www.voiture1379.com 
Check out the Grande du Missouri web site http://www.grandedumissouri.com  

 

 
Voiture 1379 Communiqué for February 2014 

  
The Voiture WRECKED four (4) P.G.’s at the January Promenade. 
Please be sure to welcome Lynn Coupel, Billie Gammill, Rebecca Boehmer, and Jodi 
Hatcher to Voiture 1379 and the Forty and Eight. 
  
The Grande du Missouri Grande Spring WRECK and Cheminot will be held March 28th 
through the 30th at the DOUBLETREE HOTEL ST. LOUIS AT WESTPORT located at 
1973 Craigshire ST. Louis, MO. For more information on registering see your Grande 
Communiqué or go to the Grande du Missouri web site at www.grandedumissouri.com 
for more information and a registration form. Just click on the Events link on the main 
page. 
 
The Voiture has plans to have at least two (2) P.G.’s at the Grande Spring “WRECK”. 
The Voiture will also have an entry in the “STICK” Horse Race during the banquet on 
Saturday night. Mike Scruby will be the jockey on his horse CAV1, so everyone that can 
attend please be sure to help cheer him on to a win.  
 
The Grande Voiture is trying to maintain a separate fund to help with the programs for 
the Grande Voiture (Child Welfare, Nurses Training, Administrative needs and Veterans 
Needs) in our own Grande. We need all your support in this endeavor. In order to 
maintain this Fund, the Grande is asking for your financial support. The Grande is 
holding a raffle. Raffle tickets can be downloaded from the Grande du Missouri web site. 
The price of the Raffle Tickets is, $2.00 each or 6 for $10.00. The prizes will be as 
follows. First Prize $250, Second Prize $150, and Third Prize $50. The Winning tickets 
will be drawn at Grande Promenade Banquet held at Doubletree Hotel St. Louis at 
Westport, 1973 Craigshire, St. Louis, MO 63146 on July 19, 2014. 
 
This months Promenade will be on February 26th at Post 61 – North Kansas City - with 
dinner at 18:00 HRS. The Promenade will begin at 19:00 HRS. 
 
If there are any other functions you would like to “get the word out” please let me know 
and I will put them on the Voiture 1379, The Grande du Missouri web site as well as the 
communiqué. 
Thank you for your service to Our Great Nation, your service to the American Legion, and 
the 40et8 through Voiture 1379. If we all work together we can and do make a difference. 
 Robert C. Emery, Correspondant Locale, Voiture 1379 


